Demo Permit Notification

From: noreply@cityofmadison.com

Subject: City of Madison Demolition Notification Request Confirmation

Date: April 15, 2019 at 3:28 PM To: gpercy1@charter.net



Dear applicant,

Your demolition permit notification message has been received by the notification administrator and will be reviewed prior to posting within three business days. For more information on the demolition permit pre-application notification requirement, please contact the City of Madison Planning Division at (608) 266-4635.

This is an automated reply, please do not reply to this email.